
Peek at the Week 
Year 3 —  2nd February 2024 

Our Learning 

English 

This week the children have planned their own story 
called ‘The Happy Pharaoh’  which they will start to write 

next week.  They enjoyed discussing what parts of the 
original story they could change  and how they could 
use their historical knowledge of Ancient Egypt. In our 

story plans, the focus has been on which success criteria 
the children will use in their own narrative. 

Maths 

This week the children have developed their understand-
ing of multiplication by focusing on scaling to compare 
lengths or amounts. They have also gained experience of 
solving correspondence problems by systematically list-
ing all the combinations resulting from combining two 

groups of objects. Next week the children will begin a 
new unit about length and perimeter. 

 

Art 

The children have used textured paper to 
experiment with a variety of collage tech-

niques, including layering. As well as exploring warm 
and cool colours, they have begun to use tone to express 

feelings and to create mood. They are becoming more 
confident at using art vocabulary to explain their ideas. 

Important Dates / Reminders 

 3Moore swimming. 3Moore have 4 more 
sessions of swimming left. The final ses-
sion will take place on Thursday 7th 
March. 

 Half term break—12th—16th February. 
The children return to school on Monday  
19th February. 

 W/C 4th March—Travelling Book Fayre 

 World Book Day — 8th March.  

 A reminder that all children in Year 3 
need to bring in fruit and a water bottle 
on a daily basis. 

 

     Star of the week 

            3Rashford:   Anaya        3Moore:   David             3Wicks:  Khizar 

Word of the Week:        tone 

Contact us: year3@prioryschool.com                  01628 600300 

GENTLE REMINDER 

Please can you ensure that toys or games are 
not brought into school. This distracts the chil-
dren from their learning and we are unable to 

be responsible for the safe return of these 
items. Thank you. 


